REFE WED

March 11, 1994

Brailsford Ditch Company John Mavencamp, Pres. 1019-A E. 2900 S Hagerman, ID 83332

George Lemmon Water Master, Dictrict 36-A 2727 S. 1050 E. Hagerman, ID 83332

Dear Mr. Lemmon:

The water users of the Brailsford Ditch Company are ready to receive their water for the 1994 season. We request that you notify the Federal Fish Hatchery of our call for water on March 15, 1994. We call for our 18 CFS less 3 CFS that the State Fish Hatchery will not be needing until a later date.

Thank-you for your help.

Sincerely,

John Mavencamp President

Water Users

W.n. Braileford

New da Omohundre

MAR 171994

Department of Water Resources
Southern Region Office